
      Language: Mrs. Debbie 

 

We began our week with re-
view.  This week we talked 
about Winter and what we 
would like Santa to bring us. . 
We had music with Ms. Chris. 
We will have show-n-tell on 
Wednesday. We visited the 
Grand Villa Retirement Home 
to sing.  We sure love to ride 
the bus! We used our lan-
guage baskets to work inde-
pendently. We reviewed our 
letters and sang our phonics 
song. We used our review 
bags to match mittens. We 
ended the week with free 
choice books. 

We are looking forward to 
seeing everyone at Santa’s 
workshop on Saturday! We 
can’t wait to singing for you.  
 

 

 

 

        

 Concept:  

Mrs. Lauren/Miss Karli 

 

At the beginning of the 
week we reviewed our 
basket rules. and class-
room rules. We worked on 
color words. We  had a 
class discussion on winter 
and Christmas. We 
worked on rote counting 
and puzzles. We worked 
on the seasons bin. We 
used the number line. We 
used golden beads to 
count/ review. We played 
“What’s missing?”. We 
ended the week with sci-
ence shelf and free 
choice baskets.  

 

 Craft and Writing: 

  Mrs. Kristen/Ms. Luzmery 

 

Monday: Review/Phonics 

        Three color match
   

Tuesday: #1-16,names, 

 Print practice   

Wednesday: music 

  Handprint craft 

  

Thursday: Field Trip  

 

Friday: Free choice     
art/writing table 

Christmas cards 
    

Books we read: 

Lady who swallowed a 
bell, Snow what fun, 
I’ve seen Santa, Let it 
snow, polar express, 
Elf Pets, How to catch 
an Elf, Snow games, 
Elf on the Shelf, I 
love Christmas, I’ve 
seen Santa, Santa 
Bear 

Gross motor: All Classes 
 

Monday:  Review rules, Review  

 body parts, introductions 

Tuesday: Ball-n-wand 

    Parachute play       
 reviewed outside rules 

Wednesday:  

    Music 

               Outside time 

Thursday:  Field Trip 

Friday:  Hula hoops   

            Review outside rules 

Reminders:  
VPK Only hours are 9:30-12:30.  

 
Please remember that all Tuition MUST stay up to date. 

 See Mrs. Diane with any questions. 

        Dec 10th-14th  

Pre– K News 
Bobbie Noonan’s 

Childcare 

Important Information: 
 

☺ Please visit our Web site 
weekly to stay up to date 
on  information.  

☺ Show-n-tell is on Friday 
please only send in one 
small labeled item. 

☺ Please wash hands when      
entering the building 

☺ Please check your child’s 
file/cubby each day 

☺ VPK drop off is 9:10-9:25 

12/13th Field Trip to  

Grand Villa to sing. 

12/21 Last day of VPK till 
1/7/2019. 

Please sign up for the remind me 
app. 


